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Interfaculty KazNU Clean City Event in Eyes of Philosophy 
Students 
I  am  the 1-st year student  of the Faculty of Philosophy and Political Studies Malika 
Yelikbayeva. 

On February 11,2015 I took part at  the meeting organized by the teachers of the Chair of 
Foreign Languages for Humanities,  the Head  of which is Dr. Aisultanova K.A. 

 Dr. Z.G. Aytasheva from the Department of Molecular Biology and Genetics, Faculty of 
Biology and Biotechnology, was also  invited to the event. 

   This round table regarding issues of ecology was organized in frame of "Ainalandy 
nurlandyr" project proposed by Dr. G.M. Mutanov, Rector of KazNU.   

My  presentation designed under the supervision of the English language teacher A.Zh. Kalieva, 
was focused on  ecological issues of our city Almaty. It 's of high importance for us, as Almaty is 
in the top-10 of dirtiest cities of the world. The ways of solving this problem were discussed by 
students.  

   Then came  a presentation designed by student  Artur Kim. It was dedicated to harmfull effects 
of global pollutions on health.  Student M. Karmanova has made a report on the apple  cultivar 
“Aport” and reasons of its absence  these days.  

   Dr. Z.G. Aytasheva emphasized in her speach  that every person should  be involved in pure 
nature protecting process. We were deeply impressed by her information about Dannish “Lejru”  
Campus which she once visited. There everybody on his own will might give up all modern 
conveniences and be involved in fishing, hunting, grinding the flour and cooking meals on the 
fire.  In the end she has made a conclusion that ecology of society is in fact lots of personal 
ecologies.  Students lively discussed what do these words mean.  

 At the end participants  enjoyed songs and verses about nature presented by  my groupmates of 
the specialty  “Social pedagogy and self-knowledge”.    

Next month  me and my groupmates are going to visit   Biomuseum at the Faculty of Biology 
and Biotechnology. 

  See pictires attached taken by English language teachers  E.U. Artykova and G.B. 
Almabayeva.  

Communicated by  M. Yelikbayeva, K.A. Aisultanova,  A. Zh. Kalieva, and Aytasheva Z.G.  



 


